
 

                                                                                17th July 2025  

 Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

The children will be bringing home their books to share with you. I’m 

sure you will agree a lovely keepsake of their year in Reception.  

 

School finishes for the summer break on Friday 18th July at 

1:30pm.  

 

School reopens on Tuesday 2nd September.  

 

On the first day back in September the children will be met on the 

side yard by the Year 1 staff and led into school. If available, the 

current Reception Staff will also try and be on the yard so the 

children have familiar faces to return to school to.  

 

Wishing you a lovely summer break. Thanks for all your support this 

year it has really meant a lot. 

 

Warmest wishes, 

 

Reception Staff 


